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SFIWLNT is a view only form that shows the current status of notifications that have been sent and the date 
and time the notification will expire. 
 

 

Other Important Information 

   The Department must be cautious when entering closed section permits in courses that have students 
on a waitlist.  If a waitlisted student has been notified of an open seat in a class and a student with a closed 
section permit takes that seat, the student that had been notified will not be able to register for that class. 
 



   Waitlisting for the Spring semester registration will be available until the end of drop/add.  However, 
there will be times (transfer registration in December, late registration day prior to the start of the semester) 
when the waitlist process will be inactivated.   
Waitlisting for fall semester registration may be inactivated and all waitlists cleared for undergraduate 
students prior to registration for incoming  undergraduates students.  It will be reactivated and the students 
added back to the waitlists, as quickly as possible. 
 

   The class list indicates the student is waitlisted for the section, indicating WL as their registration status. 
 

   


